
AUTHOR VISIT
On Tuesday, Kindergarten and Year 1 students had the opportunity to listen to a performance
from author Harry Laing. 

Students were entertained with rap, songs and rhyme to support their understanding of poetry. 
After the performance, Year 1 students went back to their classrooms where they were engaged in
their own creative writing lesson led by ‘Mr Harry’.
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Mrs Wendy Irwin
Year 1 Team Leader- Year 1W
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